
Clery Crime Alert

Burglary

On Saturday, February 8, 2025, at around 12:36 a.m. a Burglary occurred at 110 Morningside Drive, at the Morningside Campus.

A video review shows an individual using a device to gain entry to the building and removing several packages without permission or authority to do so.

The incident was reported to Columbia University Public Safety on Monday, February 10, 2025, at around 1:15 p.m. If  you have any additional
information about this incident, please contact the Department of  Public Safety at 212-854-2797.  

This same individual committed similar crimes on February 6, 2024, at 110 Morningside Drive.

The suspect is described as male presenting, with a light complexion, medium build, and wearing a brown puffer vest with checkers design at the front,
black hoodie, khaki cargo pants, black sneakers, black backpack and carrying black and red trolley bag. There is no other information available at this
time. 

Safety Tips

· Do not buzz people into a building unless you know who they are and what that are doing.

· Do not allow others to “piggyback” behind you into a secure location.

· Please try to retrieve your packages in a timely manner.

DISCLAIMER: Clery Crime Alerts (Timely Warning Notifications) are distributed pursuant to the Jeanne Clery Disclosure of  Campus Security Policy and Campus Crime
Statistics Act. Columbia University is required to alert the campus community when certain crimes occur in our Clery Act defined campuses that represent a serious or continuous
threat to the community.

To see this and other Clery Crime Alerts please visit our Public Safety website. For more information about Columbia University’s Clery Act compliance efforts, please contact the
Department’s Clery Act Compliance Director, Roberto A. Pineda Sanchez at rp3240@columbia.edu
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